
PKVA SECURITY ALERT 

 

The PKVA Security Committee would like to alert residents to the following: 

 

INTRUDERS AT THE LINKS 

 

During the night of 15 December 2013, intruders entered The Links in Kingswood Cres. Investigations 

have revealed that the intruders gained access to the PKVA area via the Field & Study Centre, through 

the blue gum park.  A hole was cut in our boundary fence with the Field & Study nursery school in 

exactly the same place where the fence was recently repaired. The intruders then cut a hole in the wire 

fence in Kingswood Cres (between Palmetto and The Links). The bolts on the gate of The Links were cut 

off in order to gain access to the complex. 

So far, the investigations indicate that no units were broken into. At this stage, nothing appears to have 

been stolen from the complex. 

Two additional night security guards will be stationed in the blue gum park until mid January.  

The matter has again been raised with the Field & Study Centre management as this area is Council 

property and is patrolled by security guards. 

 

 

Contact Numbers: 

Micden Security Control Room:   011 0249283 

SAPS Vehicle 1:    071 675 6095 

SAPS Vehicle 2:    071 675 6096 

 

Thank you 

PKVA SECURITY COMMITTEE 

16 December  2013 

 



 


